## Dear Citizens:

This notice is to alert you to an upcoming increase in your water bills. A Water Rate Study was conducted and implemented in 2019. Implementation of the next scheduled increase will occur before your next billing cycle. Our base usage will decrease from 3000 gallons to 2500 gallons. The new base billing rate will be \$13.37 increased from \$13.11.

If you would like to see a copy of this study, please come by City Hall during office hours.

Your understanding is appreciated.

The City of White